HOwW CAN WE HELP YOU?

All requests for information from Barnes County Dispatch must be
submitted in writing and mailed to:

230 4th St NW Valley City, ND 58072
OR by emailing us at:

dispatchrequest@barnescounty.us

We will do our best to answer your request in a timely manner.

This is a restricted area and public access is not permitted.




